
Normandale Residents Association 

 

Notes from meeting held 18th September 2013 at St.Aidans commencing at 7.50p.m. 

 

Present: Pete Matcham (chair), Sandie Matcham, Grant Roberts, Caroline Dunbar 

 

Apologies: Nil for this meeting but a belated apology from Grant for the August meeting.   He 

thinks a spider laid him low. 

 

Notes:  from meeting of August 2013 circulated electronically agreed as correct record.   

Sandie/Pete 

 

Correspondence: in: Harbour View Residents have created a website and put a link to 

Normandale Residents website. They have asked via email if we could put a link to their website on 

ours. We agreed but Pete has not yet done this. 

 
out:  
 

Finance: Sandie had prepared a written report. 

The Westpac Account Balance for August is:- $3,858.31 

The Rabo Account holds $11,772.97 

These monies include HCC grants monies of  $2,815.20 ($2,075.20+$220.00 for skateboard ramp, 

$520.00 for plaques. 

Subscriptions are due.   26 households have paid up for 50 members. 

 

Poto Road Corner:  

 

HCC monies and the exSkateboard Park area.  Pete  had forwarded a link to the committee re 

wooden and metal equipment.  No one responded.  Pete will ask Blair Simpson if he has any 

suggestions. 

 

Inorganic Rubbish Collection: as various members of the committee will be away in October 

November time suggest we relook at the collection idea in the New Year.   No change to this 

decision. 

 

Time for Research: it may be an opportune time to ask Rosemary if she would like to research 

more of Normandale History for information for the plaques commemorating the 50th anniversary. 

Any committee member to feel free to do this if they meet Rosemary. 

 

Keep NZ Clean. Grant will contact HCC re this for bags etc.   The committee thought January 

might make a good project time??   Grant will organise and send a notice to the Normandale 

Times re this activity. 

 

Newsletter Delivery:   Sandie will deliver to the deliverers next month if the newsletters are 

given to her prior to the 16th.   Caroline to send Paul a message re this. 

 

Meeting Closed: at 8.30pm. 

 

Next Meeting: October 16th. 2013.   An apology from Caroline for this meeting. 


